
Dear Members of the House Committee on Rules, 
The League of Women Voters of Clackamas County strongly urges you to vote yes on 
HB 3470, the Climate Stability and Justice Act, at the work session on 5/18 in the 
House Committee on Rules.  Passage of this bill will show that Oregon is serious about 
lessening the impacts of climate change and the reduction of greenhouse gas 
emissions and willing to take a leadership role. We believe this bill deserves a vote 
and consideration by the Oregon Legislature.  Thank you for allowing us to make our 
voice heard on this vitally important issue.  
Sincerely, 
Marge Easley & Sonja Kollias 
Co-Presidents, League of Women Voters of Clackamas County 
 


